Westinghouse Energy Systems Nuciear Services Diision
Electric Corporation L

Pirtsbusgh Pennsyivania 15230-0358

June 11, 1996
NSD-NRC-96-4740

Document Control Desk
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

ATTENTION: Mr. Eric W. Weiss
SUBJECT: Transmittal of Presentation Material
Dear Mr. Weiss:

This letter transmits 3 copies each of proprietary and non-proprietary versions of the presentation
material from meetings held at the NRC offices in White Flint on March 25, 1996 and May 15, 1996
on the subject of Incomplete Rod Cluster Control Assembly Insertion. This information is being
provided voluntarily by Westinghouse based upon an NRC request.

As stated, please find enclosed:

I. 3 copies of "Westinghouse Presentation to the NRC: Issue Update - Incomplete Rod Cluster
Control Assembly (RCCA) Insertion", March 25, 1996 (Proprietary).

2. 3 copies of "Westinghouse Presentation to the NRC: Issue Update - Incomplete Rod Cluster
Control Assembly (RCCA) Insertion”, March 25, 1996 (Non-Proprietary).

3. 3 copies of "Incomplete RCCA Insertion Issue Update - NRC/Westinghouse/WOG Meeting",
May 15, 1996 (Proprietary).

4. 3 copies of "Incomplete RCCA Insertion Issue Update - NRC/Westinghouse/WOG Meeting",
May 15, 1996 (Non-Proprietary).

Also enclosed are a Westinghouse authorization letter, AW-96-973, and accompanying affidavit.

Items | and 3 contain information proprietary to Westinghouse Electric Corporation and are supported
by an affidavit signed by Westinghouse, the owner of the information. The affidavit sets forth the
basis on which the information may be withheld from public disclosure by the Commission and.
addresses with specificity the considerations listed in paragraph (b)(4) of Section 2.790 of the
Commission's regulations.
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Accordingly, it is respectfully requested that the information which is proprietary to Westinghouse be
withheld from public disclosure in accordance with 10 CFR Section 2.790 of the Commission's
regulations,

Correspondence with respect to the copyright or proprietary aspects of the items listed above or the
supporting Westinghouse Affidavit should reference AW-96-973 and should be addressed to Mr
Nicholas J. Liparulo, Manager of Regulatory and Engineering Networks, Westinghouse Electric
Corporation, P.O. Box 355, Pittsburgh, PA 15230-0355.

Very truly yours,

,(1 '\ww\' V

N. J. Liparulo, Manager
Regulatory and Engineering Networks
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